
At ......_ _...... 
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

 

Transport 
Roads & Maritime 
Services 

20 April 2016 

RMS Ref: SYD15/01318/02 (A12581987) 
Council Ref: N0185/15/R 

The General Manager 
Pittwater Council 
PO Box 882 
MONA VALE NSW 1660 

Attention: Michael Doyle 

SECTION 82A REVIEW OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION — ALTERATIONS AND 
ADDITIONS TO THE EXISTING DWELLING AT 1B THE SERPENTINE, BILGOLA BEACH 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to Council's letter dated 1 April 2016 with regard to the abovementioned 
application, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for 
comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection. 

Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Land Use Planner Xi Lin on 02 8849 
2906 or development.sydneyrms.nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
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